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April 18, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 One individual who was last in the Dirksen Courthouse April 15, 2022, has tested positive 
for COVID-19.  This individual was on the 3rd, 5th and 9th floors and adhered to the masking and 
social distance requirements.  Persons who had contact with this individual have been notified, 
and GSA has taken steps to clean the relevant spaces.   
  
 As winter turns to spring, I know we are all looking forward to more contacts with loved 
ones.  Do take advantage of free COVID testing in our lobby.  A negative test is great for your 
peace of mind.  If you test positive, you can take immediate steps to protect your loved ones. And 
of course, keep up with the good work of maintaining safety protocols:  vaccinations, boosters, 
handwashing, distance, and masks.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


